

Minute/Note of Meeting	TITLE	SCALPAY COMMUNITY COUNCIL MEETING		
	DATE	29 March 2022	TIME	7.30PM
	VENUE	Via Zoom		
	DISTRIBUTION :	SCALPAY CC, CNES, PC FRASER, CLLR FINNEGAN, CLLR FULTON		

Present:	MARGARET MORRISON (MM), DAVID MORRISON (DM), KENNY MACLEOD (KM), CATRIONA MARSHALL (CM), MARY MACKAY (MMK),
Apologies:	PC DAVID FRASER (DF)

Item		Summary and Action	Who?	When?
1	Minutes of Previous Meeting	Proposed: MMK Seconded: CM		
2	Matters Arising	Caw Ruadh and Out End Parking – KM gave an update, explained Grazings Committee had withdrawn the offer of land at the Out End. Following a discussion, it was agreed that MM would write to the Grazings Committee expressing our disappointment and seeking a meeting with themselves and NHT to try and find a solution. It was further agreed to contribute to the costs of providing an improved surface for the Caw Ruadh parking. Agree that we contribute 50% of the costs, up to a max of £1,000. KM to contact Michael and advise him of this. Playpark – DM confirmed that they are awaiting an update on funding applications. Bridge lights – the Comhairle are awaiting parts to complete the repair.	MM KM	
3	Harris Forum	MM gave an update on how things were going. KM gave an update on the Development officer recruitment process.		
4	Ferries	MM updated that HTF were meeting with Jenny Gilruth on 7 th April and they were also hoping to have a further meeting with Uisdean and reps from Uist on 8 th . There is also going to be a Consultation event regarding the Uig Closure on 8 th .		
6	Community Shout out Event	MM expressed a huge thank you to all the CC members and also the other volunteers who helped with the event. Feedback from some was that the meal was not so good.		

Item		Summary and Action	Who?	When?
7.	AOB	KM advised that the tree planting would not now be going ahead. No details on any further proposals re the repairs to the township fence.		
8	DATE OF NEXT MEETING	21.04.2022 at 1930.		
9.	Presentation re Community centre	Gordon Ness from Scalpay Community association joined the meeting and gave a presentation on their plans for developing the Community Centre. It was agreed that members would submit any questions etc to MM a week before our next meeting to allow Gordon time to consider and be able to provide answers etc.		